
Friday 24th May 

Website: www.broadoak.salford.sch.uk 
Email: broadoak.primaryschool@salford.gov.uk 
Twitter: https://twitter.com/Broadoak_PS 

Dates for your Diary 

10th June School Re-opens following Whit break 

11th - 14th June Bikeability Course for 6G 

11th June Y5 / 6 Athletics Comp 

11th / 12th June 
Y5 / 6 Cricket Comp - Selected Team 
Event 

13th June Y2 Trip to Blue Planet Aquarium 

17th - 28th June Health & Fitness Fortnight 

18th June Y6 Salford Athletics Comp 

19th June 
Y3 Man Utd Comp - Selected Team 
Event 

20th June 
Nursery Induction Meeting - 5pm 
Reception Induction Meeting - 6pm 

24th June Bikeability Course for 6D 

24th June 
Y3 Man Utd Comp - Selected Team 
Event 

25th June EYFS Sports Day - 2pm 

25th June Y5 Salford Athletics Comp 

26th June 
Key Stage One Sports Day - 9:15am 
Key Stage Two Sports Day - 1:00pm 

28th June 
Health and Fitness Fortnight - 
Sponsorship Event 

2nd July Annual Music Evening - 6:30pm 

9th - 11th July Half Price Book Fair 

12th July EYFS Induction Visits 

12th July Annual Reports to be sent home 

15th July - 17th July Y6 Residential Visit to Patterdale Hall 

18th / 19th July Whole School Transition Day 

23rd July Y2 Celebration Assembly - 2:30pm 

24th July 
Y6 Leavers Assembly - 9:15am 
Y6 Leavers Celebration Day 

25th July School for Summer break 

Return from Maternity Leave - Miss Whitney  
Following the Whit break, we are looking forward 
to welcoming back Miss Whitney following her 
maternity leave.  She will returning to the Year 5 
teaching role and is looking forward to catching 
up with all the children.  

Spring Fair Update 
Thank you to all who attended and supported 
our annual Spring Fair last Friday.  The event 
was a great success, raising approximately 
£2,500 for the school.  Could I say a huge thank 
you to the PTA for organising the event and to 
all the parents volunteers and staff who 
manned the stalls. 

Sporting Announcements 
This week the children have competed in a full 
schedule of sporting competitions, beginning on 
Tuesday with three separate events.  A Y6 team  
played in an ultimate Frisbee tournament which 
focused on team spirit and sportsmanship.  Also in 
the morning , our swim squad took part in and 
won the Worsley Swimming Gala.  Later that day 
our Athletics team  showed tremendous 
determination competing in the Worsley Athletics 
meet.  A special mention needs to be given to 
Brandon and the Year 3 / 4 Girls Relay Team who 
were crowned Worsley champions.  
Our Y5 boys took part in the Worsley football 
competition held at Walkden High School.  The 
team played really well, qualifying for the finals, 
but were unfortunately beaten by a strong team 
for St Pauls Crompton Street.  Our Y5 girls also 
represented the school fantastically in the 
Worsley Cluster Girls Football Competition today - 
good job everyone! 

Parent Helpers on Trips 
It has come to my attention that photographs 
have been taken by parents on personal devices 
whilst accompanying a year group on a school 
trip.  I would like to remind parents that due to 
safeguarding this is not acceptable practice.  
Could I ask that all photographs be deleted and 
that on future visits this is avoided.  Ahead of all 
future visits, staff will remind parent helpers of 
this policy. 

Forest School Programme 
Next half term, we will be delivering Forest 
School sessions to the Year 2 and Year 5 
children.  The sessions will start in week 2 and 
letters will be sent out to the individual year 
groups following the Whit break. 

Key Stage Funds - Friendly Reminder 
Voluntary Key Stage Fund contribution payments 
are now available for payment via ParentPay.  
These funds support the staff in delivering 
additional curriculum enhancements.  Thank you 
in advance for your support. 

After School Clubs 
After school clubs for next half term are 
available to book via ParentPay. 
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